
 
  

World Book Day 
 

Reading is possibly the most  important aspect of learning that we teach at Perranporth School, and we love it! So 

we were simply thrilled by the incredible response we had last Friday to our World Book Day celebrations! The chil-

dren looked amazing in their character costumes, there’s clearly lots of extremely creative families in our school to 

say the least. We were also blown away by the excellent ‘book in a box’ entries too, so many inventive ideas. 

The children and staff had a wonderful World Book Day with all sorts of reading related activities and fun. If you’ve 

not managed to catch the staff Funny Bones story, we also had lots of fun too! 

 

Thank you all for your incredible World Book Day support, we really appreciate it and know the children do too! 

Cross Country Stars 

 

We’d like to share a huge well done to all of the chil-

dren who took part in the cross country races this 

week. The conditions were muddy, but the children 

still gave it their all and achieved lots of excellent 

results against some stiff competition. 

We’d also like to wish the best of luck to those chil-

dren heading off to the finals next week! We know 

you’ll be amazing! 



Perranporth Community Primary School - The G.R.E.E.N. Curriculum  

Growing – Relevant – Environment – Engaging – Nurture  

 

There have been lots of very Engaging learning experiences going on at school 

this week! Year 4 children had a wonderful day welcoming  Sue and her friend Bill 

Chubb to their class on Monday. Sue and Bill are Cornish story tellers who shared 

local myths, which the children made into storyboards so that they could learn and 

retell them. The children then had the role of illustrators, sketching designs which 

may be included in a book of stories from West Cornwall. A wonderful experience 

was certainly had by all! 

 

Both Year 1 and Year 3 children when on trips in our local Environment  this week. 

Children in Year 1 have been learning all about Donald Healy this half term, so their 

visit to Perranporth Museum was a real treat! The children found out  lots of great 

information to support their class learning and really enjoyed the visit to town. 

 

Children in Year 3 had a very Relevant trip in to Perranporth this week too, in 

order to work on their geog-

raphy fieldwork. The children 

collected lots of very interest-

ing data about the town 

which they will now be using 

in their geography topic 

learning back at school. 

Year 3 Teacher  - Summer Term 

As parents will already know, Mr Harris will be leaving us at the end of this half term to start a 

whole new career in the Civil Service. We will all miss him greatly but will be wishing him the 

very best of luck in his new role. 

 

We are now very pleased to be able to share with you that Miss Hawken will be teaching 

Year 3 for the Summer Term after the Easter break. 

 

Miss Hawken has worked at Perranporth for a number of years providing classroom support 

and teaching too. She is a fully qualified teacher and knows our school and, more im-

portantly the children, very well indeed. Miss Hawken regularly covers classes with us and 

has lots of teaching experience to bring to the role. 

 

We appreciate that a mid year change of teacher can be a little unsettling. So over the remaining weeks, Mr Harris 

and Miss Hawken will now start a thorough transition to ensure the children's learning isn't interrupted and that the 

Summer Term can start smoothly for all. 

 

After Easter, we’re sure you'll all join us in welcoming Miss Hawken to Year 3 and Team Scheffler! In the meantime, if 

you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact Mr Johnson or Mr Harris. As always, thank you all very 

much for your understanding and support.  



FOPS Easter Bingo 

 

FOPS Easter Bingo will take 

place on Thur 21st March next 

week. 

 

Also next week on Friday 22nd 

March, children can come to 

school wearing their own 

clothes in exchange for Easter 

Chocolate. 



Mannequin Repairs Request 

This year our St Piran’s Day mannequins didn’t make an appearance on the big 

day due to the uncertain weather. However, our mannequins are now 20 years 

old and have given a great service to our school! Unfortunately, in those 20 

years, they have suffered the inevitable damage that happens when moving 

and storing them each year. We are hoping that someone in our parent or 

family community might have the skills and time to do some necessary repairs 

and maintenance to these much loved features of our St Piran’s celebrations. 

The mannequins are made of withies and paper mâché with a varnished finish. 

It might be that a volunteer would like to take a mannequin offsite for the re-

pairs, or make an arrangement to do them in school after the school day has 

finished - (we’re happy to work out the details with anyone willing to help). If 

you’re able to support, please let us know and we can hopefully work out a 


